October 01, 2024

Dear Hiring Manager;

I am writing to recommend Mark Benjohn A. Pilapil, for a position as a Driver/Houseboy. He worked for us for almost 4 years from 2019 to 2023. He was our Personal Driver/Houseboy. He was also a driver in our Jeepney to travel or to pick up the employees in the DOLE PHILIPPINES after their work.
Mark is a Good House boy/Driver to us no record of accident. He is a good moral character, he do a household chores and also He is a Family oriented.
Please let me know if you require further information by phone 09468857247. I highly recommend Mark for this position Houseboy/Driver. He is my strongest recommendation.


Sincerely;
Patricia Salinas
PEA TRUCKING
DOLE PHILIPPINES INC.
